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Tuesday, March 28th 
LS ESLR Assembly (2nd 

floor gym) 7:30 
Responsible Global 

Participants 
Grade 2 and PK4 perform 

 

Friday, March 31st 
No Uniform Day 

 
Tuesday, April 4 

Grade 4 Parent Meeting 
“Transition to the middle 

school” 7:30 am  
(6th floor MS building) 

 

Thursday, April 6th 
Songkran Celebration 

 

Thursday, April 7-17 
Songkran Break 

 

Tuesday, April 18 
School Resumes 

 

SWIMMING STARTS in 
PE till May 12th 

 

April 18 - April 21 
EARTH WEEK 

 

Thursday, April 20 
LS Dental Cleaning Day 

 

Thursday, April 27 
International Chinese 
Speech Competition 

 

Friday, April 28 
Science Fair 

LOWER

Upcoming  Events! 
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March = Responsible Global

Wow!  It’s so hard to believe it

of March and Spring Break is just

corner.  

The LS has a lot to be

There has been some amazing 

learning going on at TCIS.  I hope

proud of your children as we are.

We have started a busy quarter

a lot to look forward to with our

Songkran Celebration, some end

assessments, celebrations of learning,

preparing for transitions to moving

next grade level. 

Transition to the middle school
Grade Four Parent Meeting

7:30 am in the 360
 

Parents of current grade four students are invited to 
attend an imformative session to meet the principal, 
Mr, Conrad, learn about the middle school courses 

and understand the expectations for student success.

LOWER SCHOOL NEWS Thai Chinese International School
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Global Participant 

it is the last week 

just around the 

be proud of! 

 teaching and 

hope you are all as 

are. 

quarter four.  We have 

our upcoming 

end of year 

learning, and 

moving up to the 

Transition to the middle school 
Grade Four Parent Meeting 

7:30 am in the 360 

Parents of current grade four students are invited to 
attend an imformative session to meet the principal, 
Mr, Conrad, learn about the middle school courses 

and understand the expectations for student success. 

NEWS School 
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Any student incidents that 
occur should be reported to 

an adult on duty and the 
classroom teachers.  Safety 
is our number one priority! 

 

Questions, 
Comments, 
Concerns, 

Compliments 
Please do not hesitate 

to contact us in the 

Lower School Office if 

you need anything. 

 

***********************

*** 

PE Announcement -  

Second session of 

swimming will begin 

April 18th - May 12th 

Please come prepared 

to swim!  

 

Songkran Fun 
Coming Soon!   

Thank you to the 
Thai Department 
for organizing this 
very special day.  
(Details below) 

Reminders 
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Free Dental Cleaning
Students April

We are excited to announce - LS

get a FREE dental screening by

April 20th. She will also offer a

TCIS if you show your ID card.

 

 

 

 

 

Update on 
Ms. Hannah 

I am enjoying time 

with my daughter, 

Armoni who is 

two years old and 

my family in 

Camas, WA while 

we are waiting for 

our court date to finalize the adoption.

earliest court date they could give

17th.  After that I can get her new

certificate and then her passport.

both will return to Thailand. Please

trying to return as quickly as I 
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Cleaning for LS 
April 20th 

LS students will 

by Dr. Santana on 

a discount for all 

card. 

adoption.  The 

give us was April 

new birth 

passport.  Then we 

Please know I am 

 can and I am 
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missing seeing all of you at school each day.  I really look forward to getting 

back to work.  I know all our teachers are working hard and doing such a 

great job and I am very thankful for Mr. Tom’s leadership in the LS while I am 

away. 
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